
Nevada  looks  at  replacing
aging voting machines
By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Nevada lawmakers and election officials got a
sneak peek at a new generation of voting machines last week as
the state eyes replacing its aging ballot-counting fleet.

“We’re  looking  at  doing  it  for  2018,”  Secretary  of  State
Barbara  Cegavske  said  of  a  possible  timeline  to  have  new
machines in place.

The secretary of state’s office invited two vendors certified
in Nevada — Election Systems & Software and Dominion Voting —
to show off their wares Wednesday in a daylong open house at
the Capitol.
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